Dear Sun City Center Neighbors - we received 1842 responses from our first survey. Based on the following top 10 responses noted below, we will be doing a second survey between April 4 - 12th. Please watch your mailbox for the details on this. Below are the top 10 responses in numerical order:

•	Additional Pool (resort style)	43%
•	Rebuild/Complete Renovation of Rollins Building	32%
•	New Bar/Dining Venue	20%
•	Landscaping & Beautification throughout community	14%
•	Land Acquisition	13%
•	Outdoor Covered Pavilion	11%
•	New Building Club Space	11%
•	Add Pickleball Courts	9%
•	Walking Trails/Green Space	9%
•	Outdoor Music Venue	7%

The Landscape and Signage Committee has surveyed all of our properties and developed a priority list. Our intent is to have "landscaping" be a continual long-term project for our community. We may have an opportunity to improve signage in our community. More to come on this.

Focus Groups - our next Focus Group will be held with the CLDs on April 4th at 1:30 pm in the Caper Room. We want to gain insight from the CLDs to help us recognize specific club needs and wants. One representative from each club will be invited.

Please remember to keep checking our website for updates and information. Here's the link: https://www.suncitycenter.org/residents/long-range-planning.html.